
 

 

TOWN OF MEDINA 

NOTICE OF TOWN BOARD QUORUM 
 

A quorum of the Medina Town Board will be attending the Marshall 

Area District #14 District meeting March 21, 2017 at the Marshall 

Area Public Safety Building meeting room, 119 Industrial Drive, 

Marshall, WI. The District municipalities will be reviewing 

continuing participation by the Village of Marshall in District #14 

and EMS/Fire staffing proposals for consideration of action. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Posted: March 17, 2017 – Ron Jacobson/Clerk.  
 


